
Notice of Student Fee Advisory Committee Meeting 

March 5, 2018   

2:00pm     

Tucker Hall 

 

 

The Student Fee Advisory Committee will be holding its first meeting on March 5, 

2018 at 2:00pm in Tucker Hall. The meeting will serve three purposes: 

1. An orientation for the committee about its role and responsibilities 

2. Provide information about the current state and use of the Student Service 

Fee at Lee College 

3. Allow the committee to determine what matters they would like to pursue 

in any additional meetings 

 

All are welcome, and encouraged, to attend.  This meeting will not contain an 

open forum section.  

 




